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State/Territory Name: Mississippi  

State Plan Amendment (SPA) #:  20-0028

This file contains the following documents in the order listed: 

1) Approval Letter
2) CMS 179 Form/Summary Form (with 179-like data)
3) Approved SPA Pages



DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Center for Medicaid & CHIP Services 
233 North Michigan Ave., Suite 600 
Chicago, Illinois 60601 

Financial Management Group 

Mr. Drew Snyder, Executive Director 
Mississippi Division of Medicaid 
Attention:  Margaret Wilson 
550 High Street, Suite 1000 
Jackson, MS 39201-1399 

RE:  Mississippi State Plan Amendment (SPA) Transmittal Number 20-0028 

Dear Mr. Snyder: 

We have reviewed the proposed Mississippi State Plan Amendment (SPA) to Attachment 4.19-B 
of your state plan, which was submitted to the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid 
Services (CMS) on December 16, 2020. State Plan Amendment (SPA) 20-0028 is being 
submitted to allow the Division of Medicaid (DOM) to address the pricing of new Code on 
Dental Procedures and Nomenclature (CDT) codes.

Based upon the information provided by the State, we have approved the amendment with an 
effective date of January 1, 2021.  We are enclosing the approved CMS-179 and a copy of the 
new state plan page.

If you have any questions, please contact Moe Wolf at 410-786-9291 or 
Moshe.Wolf@cms.hhs.gov

  Sincerely,    

  Todd McMillion 
  Director 
  Division of Reimbursement Review 

Enclosures 

March 11, 2021 








